Decemnber 21, 1977

S. ‘Teladia

1421 Wadia Street

_ Acténville, Benoni , '
Transvalle BT - : ;
South Africa

Dear Friend:

Having returned safely to my frigid northland, I want to
express my gratitude to you for the kind hospitality of
your family. ' It was a rare privilege to sit and talk
frankly and openly about your rich culture and the profound
,problems of outh Africa in the wodern world,

I know of .inoxray that I can appropriately tnank you fox
your warm, generous, and open reception of a foreigner,
to whom yow had no obligatlons other than a natural friend~
ship,

Rest'assured'thdt T would be grateful for the opportunity
to be of service to you ox to any member of jour famlly
\ﬁravelxng in thls country.

Meanwhile, give wy ‘thanks and warm qraetingb to each member
of your family who contributed to suah . pleasant day in g] 
your community and home. '

‘Cordially,/

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

HB :mgh ’ : » S
P.S. We have recently had the pleasure of receiving

Lisa Seftel in our home. Her family is a remarkable
and delightful one. : R ,




